Legal Notice

The Supervisors of the Checklist of Rye will meet in public
session on February 28 between 11:00 and 11:30 AM at the Town
Hall. The purpose of this session is to accept new registrations
and make changes of names and addresses of voters living in the
town which will be reflected in the final checklist to be used on
Town Election Day (March 10).

Supervisor of the Checklist
Sally King



